
 

LOCAL COMMUNITY INVITED TO MEETING TO CONSIDER POSSIBLE FUTURE OF  

TEDDINGTON MEMORIAL HOSPITAL 

 

The League of Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital and the General Practitioners from the 

surrounding locations, are inviting the community to attend a public meeting to discuss the possible 

future of Teddington Memorial Hospital.  The meeting is to be held on Thursday 10 November 2011 

at Teddington Baptist Church, Church Road, Teddington. 

The meeting is being called due to concerns about the future of the Memorial Hospital, which has 

been a cornerstone of Teddington community since it was opened in 1928, providing local health 

services.  The hospital is now under ownership of Hounslow and Richmond Community Healthcare 

NHS Trust. 

The League of Friends of Teddington Memorial Hospital and the local General Practitioners have 

growing concerns about the future of the hospital and have called the meeting to share these issues.  

The meeting will also provide a valuable opportunity to explore alternative ways the hospital could 

become viable and sustainable for forthcoming generations, as well as allow the public to voice their 

views on the future of the community’s hospital. 

For more information on The League of Friends and its work at Teddington Memorial Hospital visit 

www.league-tmh.org.uk or email info@league-tmh.org.uk. 
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